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MCAS

STE (Grade 5 only)

MAKEUP

Monday, May 22- Friday, May 26

Saturday, May 20
Bike Rodeo

9:00 – 12:00 noon
EES Playground

Friday, May 26
Curriculum Day

No School for Students

Monday, May 29
Memorial Day
NO SCHOOL



May 16, 2023

Hello artists and families! We are hoping to hold an art show this spring, stay tuned for details
on where and when. Meanwhile, here’s a few photographic updates from art classes.

- Ms. Stewart (stewart@erving.com)

The preschool students were
inspired by Heather Hansen’s
technique of dancing with
charcoal. They came up with
their own dance movements to
draw with, using the much
cleaner media of crayon. :)
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ART NEWS continued…..

The preschool
artists are
exploring
making art
outside. Did you
know that
dandelions
make yellow
paint, and that
clay is really
just mud?



ART NEWS continued…

Earlier this spring, the first graders learned
how to weave on a circular loom, and would
weave a little bit at the start of each art
class. Their weavings got really big and
beautiful, and it was a great learning
experience about how sustained little efforts
can turn out to be very rewarding.

The wall by the bathrooms has
been taken over by hand-drawn
coloring pages. Students and staff
alike can be found stopping by to
add color and chat with one
another. It’s been lovely to see the
pictures develop.



ART NEWS continued…

The fourth graders were
delighted one day when Mr. Harris
stopped by to ask if we wanted a
massive box. The fourth graders
quickly decided it should become
a comfortable reading nook and
put it in the library for kids to enjoy.

The fifth and sixth graders enjoy Friday’s Art
Club, when they can come into the art room
for a little extra art time during recess.



The sixth graders are wrapping up their public art
project unit. Each student was asked to create a
project that would be left at Erving after they
graduate. One of the projects proposed is this
massive mural (right) outside the music room.
Designed by Myaa and Kaiya, it will feature ocean
creatures playing musical instruments and singing
fish. The background of the mural was painted by
Austin, Dan, Lucas, and Malachi.

Above: a tiny mystery door
painted outside the
Kindergarten classroom by Emma P.

Left:a mural on a bookshelf in the art room by Tatianna

Below left: a drawn frog visible under the drain by Tristan.

Below right: Mario and
Mickey Mouse playing football,
in the preschool hallway, by
Davis and Jackson



Thank 
you!

A huge THANK YOU to P.I.E.E. for their 
donation to the school library! We have 

some very happy readers, thanks to you!







BIKE RODEO
SATURDAY, MAY 20, 2023

F O R  M O R E  I N F O ,  V I S I T  W W W . E R V I N G - M A . G O V

RIDER SAFETY

 FREE KID HELMETS

BIKE DEMOS

AT ERVING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

P R E S E N T E D  B Y  E R V I N G  P O L I C E  D E P A R T M E N T  
&  T H E  E R V I N G  R E C R E A T I O N  C O M M I S S I O N

9AM - NOON
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Informational Session at the Erving Public Library 

Join us for a discussion on the process of 
becoming a foster and/or adoptive parent and 

other ways you can assist children in care.  Also 
in attendance will be the Massachusetts Adoption 

Resource Exchange (MARE)  

Location: Erving Public Library  
 2 Care Drive, Erving 

Date/Time: Sunday, May 21, 2023 / 12 pm – 2 pm 

Food will be provided 

Please RSVP to: Daisy.Acosta@mass.gov  

There will be an option to join virtually if you are not 
able to make it in person.   Please contact: 

library@erving-ma.gov for more details 
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Visit the library website for movie details: 
www.erving-ma.gov/library 
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through June 21st - then 
join us for Summer Reading!

through June - then join us for 
Summer Reading Programs!









5:00           Welcome and refreshments
5:30           Opening remarks - Dr. Jeffrey Trant, Executive Director, Children's  
                  Advocacy Center of Franklin County and North Quabbin 
5:40           Prevention is the Key - Northwestern District Attorney David Sullivan  
6:00           Enough Abuse: Strategies for Your Family and Community - Jetta Bernier
7:00           Community Conversation - Engaging Citizens in Child Sexual Abuse 
                   Prevention
7:20           Closing remarks - Dr. Jeffrey Trant 

Jetta Bernier is Executive Director of MassKids, a statewide, citizen-based child advocacy nonprofit, where she
directs the Enough Abuse Campaign - a community mobilization and citizen education initiative on child sexual
abuse developed under a 5-year grant from the federal CDC and now adopted in 8 states. 

Using the research-informed and highly evaluated Enough Abuse Campaign curricula, Jetta will provide an
overview of child sexual abuse and specific policies and practices that can be implemented to keep
children and youth safe. She will discuss the nature and scope of child sexual abuse and how to prevent it in
families and communities; how sexual abuse negatively impacts children’s long-term health and mental health,
social-emotional learning, and academic achievement, and legal obligations to report suspected or disclosed
cases.  Free resources will be provided, including Straight Talk About Child Sexual Abuse: A Prevention Guide
for Parents, the Pledge to Prevent campaign for action, child safety posters for schools and youth organizations,
and more.

 Franklin County Forum
Preventing Child Sexual Abuse in Our Community

Thursday, June 1st
Greenfield Middle School 
Library
5:00pm - 7:30pm 
 

TRAINER: 

This event will be recorded by GC-TV. If you cannot attend in-
person but would like to be notified when it will be aired, or have
other questions, contact Kelly Broadway, CAC of Franklin
County at kbroadway@cacfranklinnq.org or call 413-475-3401.

Scan the
QR Code to
register:
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